
                                   Term 2:  Week 5 

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk                                                                     www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk  

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

This week the whole school 

took part in the recording of 

our school Nativity and 

Christmas Sing. 

Reception Class performed 

their singing of Christmas 

songs.  KS1 & 2 performed 

the Nativity and the video 

was professionally recorded 

by Ryan of Zylo Drama and will be available soon.  

  

Alice and Emiko (Y3) worked 

together to build this amazing, 

rainbow pyramid in the school 

library. 

 

 

 

 
Reception:  Charlie Zindulska-Wickens 
 

Year 1:           William Lawrence 
 

Year 2:           Lillie-Mae Godfrey March  
              Freddie Cornwall 
 

Year 3:            Harry Aston 
                        Rory Cooper 
 

Year 4:            Kai Lang     
      
Year 5:            Lynne Naito 
 

Year 6:            Daisy De Castro 
  

 

 

11/12/20    Christmas Jumper Day  

15/12/20  Sleeping Beauty Pantomime  

16/12/20   Christmas Lunch 

18/12/20    Last Day of Term 2 

Term 3 

04/01/2021   INSET DAY 

05/01/2021    School Open 

11/01/2021 After school clubs begin 

Albion Football Clubs:   

Please note that Albion Football  Clubs on 

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday will be 

starting at 3.15pm and finishing at 4.15pm 

due to the dark evenings.   

February:  

 

Notices: 

Warm jacket/coat 

Please make sure that your child brings a 
warm coat or jacket to school to wear 
outside at playtimes every day. 

Christmas Lunch  (16th Dec) should be 
booked online by Friday 4th December on 
www.parentpay.com   

If your child is having a packed lunch, 
please make it a festive one. Christmas 
jumpers can be worn (with school uniform) 
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Year 1 Materials Topic Science 

 

 

 Year 1 built houses for the 'big bad wolf' to 
blow down in Science as part of our 
'materials' topic. Happy to say they all 
survived the huffing and puffing and our little 
pigs are safe and well!   

Year 1 had a ’pyjama party’ this afternoon  
as a reward for earning enough marbles. 

Well done Year 1. 



Reception Class—St John’s Airways 

 

 

 

Reception Class checked in at 8.40am and  took a very quick flight on St 
John’s Airways today. Taking off at 9.30am they managed to get back to  
school by 3pm without any delays.  The flight attendants, Miss Lever, Mrs 
Grout and Miss Benjamin  ensured that the travellers had an amazing day  
out! 

 



The Friends Christmas 

 

 

 

This year our Christmas Pantomime, The Sleeping 
Beauty, will be brought to us virtually from the 
Royal Hippodrome direct to our classrooms.  
Thank you to The Friends for organising it for us. 
Unique elements, specific to our school will make 
this a truly personalised experience for the chil-
dren and as close to the real thing as possible.   
 
Showing:  Tuesday 15th December   



Action for Happiness and Save the Children 

Friday 11 December, St John’s Meads will be taking part in Save the 

Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. We’re asking families to donate £1 or however much they 

can give, to help transform the futures of children in the UK and around the world. Save the 

Children, make sure children are kept safe, healthy and learning, and change the future for 

good.  

There’s no need to buy a new jumper – you could turn your old sweaters into a sparkly new  

creations by adding some Christmas bling! 

To make donating easier and safer this year we've set up our own Just Giving page. You can 

donate directly here: claim.savethechildren.org.uk/. Insert reference number – CJD200002680. 

Please note, JustGiving only accepts a minimum donation of £2. Therefore, if your dona-

tion is less than £2 you can:  

Donate via Save the Children’s website at www.christmasjumperday.org.  Please use our 

school's reference number CJD200002680 on any donation made or you can send cash into 

the school with your child. 

We’d really appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a suc-

cess – it’s a great cause, so together at school, we’ll be helping to create a brighter future for 

children, we can make the world better in our sparkly jumpers. 
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St John’s and All Saints’ Churches 


